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 TECHNICAL ACTIVE INGREDIENT

METHIDATHION TECHNICAL

 FOR USE IN MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

REGISTRATION NO.:  22800 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
methidathion.......................................95%(min.)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 DANGER

POISON

WARNING

SKIN IRRITANT

CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD. 
Plant Protection Division

 6860 Century Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario 

L5N 2W5 
(416) 821-4420

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY INVOLVING A MAJOR SPILL, FIRE OR POISONING,
CALL 1-800-267-6351

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

To be used only in the manufacture of a product which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.  Read Technical
Bulletin for formulation details.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Strictly observe all precautions
for handling and using pesticides.  Harmful or fatal if



swallowed.  Avoid contact with skin (causes skin irritation),
eyes and clothing.  Wear protective clothing, including goggles
or face shield, when handling this material.  Do not contaminate
food, feed or water supplies.  Wash hands thoroughly after using.

FIRST AID:

In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately.

If on skin, remove contaminated clothing immediately.  Wash skin
thoroughly with soap and warm water.

If in eyes, immediately flush eye with large amounts of clean
water for at least 15 minutes.  Hold eyelids apart to ensure
thorough rinsing.  See a doctor.

If swallowed, give large quantities of water and induce vomiting. 
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious or convulsive
person.  Contact a physician immediately.

If inhaled, remove individual from area of contact.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Methidathion is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  General symptoms of
intoxication are headache, blurred vision, nausea, cramps,
diarrhoea, nervousness, convulsions, coma, and loss of reflexes. 
In severe cases of poisoning, proceed with artificial
respiration, administration of atropine and stomach lavage. 
Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with the municipal or
provincial regulations.  For additional details and clean up of
spills, contact the regional office of Conservation and
Protection, Environment Canada.

INITIAL APPROVED DRAFT LABEL:  October 19, 1992 (22800-L.E.)

STORAGE:

Store in original container in a well-ventilated, cool, dry, and
secure area.  Ship and store away from food, feed or seed.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST



CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

**********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


